
The Minnesota Pollution Control Agency wants your input!  
The MPCA has planned a series of listening sessions to discuss how 

to comply with EPA’s Clean Power Plan, a rule aimed at reducing 
carbon pollution from power plants. 

Listening Session 1: Marshall, MN
February 2, 2016, 5:30pm-8:00pm

Southwest Minnesota State University
1501 State Street, Marshall, MN 56258

Conference Center, Upper Ballroom

Open house from 5:30pm-6:30pm, followed by a meeting and listening 
session from 6:30pm-8:00pm. 


